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6th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sex and Relationship Education (SRE) 
 
During this half term, Elm class will be taking part in Sex Education lessons as part of the PSHE 
National Curriculum.  Children will be learning about: 
 

- Menstruation 
- Conception  
- Personal hygiene  
- Media portrayal of sex 
- Physical changes that occur during puberty 
- Sexual activity within the context of a loving relationship 

 
The materials and resources have been recommended by the SRE Advisor and follow guidelines 
from the DCFS (Department for Children, Families and Schools) for this age group.  We endeavour 
to answer any questions children have about the topics above open and honestly, however, if 
their questions are unrelated to these areas or are inappropriate for class discussion, children may 
be directed to ask parents/carers instead.  
 
If you have any concerns about you child participating in these lessons, or would like to view the 
resources being used please complete the slip below accordingly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rob Neary 
KS2 Leader 
Elm Class Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Child’s Name …………………………….……………………….                             
 
*I/We understand that Elm Class will be discussing puberty/sexual relationships over the next few 
weeks. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….                Date ……………................... 
 
Please tick if you would like to come into school to view the resources on Tuesday 14th March at 
3:30pm.    
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